
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education, and Personnel  

  

Date: 12/16/14 

 

Re: Action Item 

      December 17, Board Meeting  

 

 

Requesting BOE approval for Mr. Dennis Scheuer and Mr. Ron Marchese to accompany 

students to Lake Placid, New York from 1/30/15-2/1/15 for the Ski Club Trip. 

 

Mr. Scheuer and Mr. Marchese will be the chaperones for the 8 male students signed up for the 

trip. Students will again be exposed to a safety reminders before we leave; important ideas, 

information, and general mountain safety lessons leading up to our trip.  In addition, insurance 

card copies, parent consent and permission will be garnered before our trip and forwarded to the 

appropriate personnel as well as our itinerary. 

 

The trip is organized through Ski 93 Trips and includes: chartered bus ride from Glassboro High 

School to Lake Placid, two nights hotel stay at the Hampton Inn in Lake Placid, two breakfast 

meals and one dinner and two lift tickets to ski or snowboard on Saturday and Sunday.  

 

DS/ed  


